
Dear Friend of Denice, 

You are cordially invited to a fundraising event in honor of our late friend, Dr. Denice D. 
Denton.  Proceeds from this reception/dinner will go to many of the initiatives on campus 
that Denise would have supported, including the Denice Denton Memorial Fund, Campus 
Childcare, the Women Faculty Mentoring Program, and WISELI—the Women in 
Science & Engineering Leadership Institute.  

This fundraising reception/dinner will be held on: 

Thursday, October 1st, 2009 
The University Club 

803 State Street 
6:00pm ~ Reception 

7:00pm ~ Dinner 

The cost for the event is $100.  To register for the event, please fill out and return the 
attached form prior to Wednesday, September 23rd, 2009. 
 
Please come for a chance to meet our 2009 Distinguished Speaker (Joan Williams), share 
your “If not for Denice….” memories with Denice's mother and friends, and hear about 
additional donation opportunities.  If you have any questions about this event, please 
contact: 

Jennifer Sheridan 
WISELI 

sheridan@engr.wisc.edu 
(608)263-1445 

 
Please forward this invitation to others who may be interested in attending! 
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